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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received awards this 

week: 
Acorns Class: Lily Reed and Brodie Bye 
 
Chestnuts Class: Joshua Grey 
 
Sycamores Class: Archie Golding 
 
Willows Class: Warren Stiffle 
 
Oaks Class: Grace Bishop 
 
Reading star of the week: Olly Hinton 
Writing star of the week: George Moss 
Maths star of the week: Leo Cubley 
PE star of the week: Marley Cherry 
 
Smartest dressed: Jamie Hawtin 
 
Growth mindset: Gabriel Beale, Maddie Panting & 
George Belcher 
Role-model of the week: Jess McStocker 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Headteacher 

 

Governor news: Theresa Collins, who 

has been on the governing body for many 

years and been part of many changes the 

school has undergone, has now left the 

governing body.  Theresa has made a 

significant contribution to the life of our 

school and we will miss her expertise and 

support.  But I am pleased to announce 

that, following on from the article asking 

for governors in last month’s Dorn Free 

Press, Rachel Houghton has been 

successful in taking on a role as 

community governor.  Many of you may 

know Rachel already as she used to be a 

parent at the school and has a very good 

understanding of education, working in 

the world of publishing.  I hope she will 

enjoy playing a significant role in our 

school community. 

Yesterday I met with the uniform 

committee who met three years ago with 

the aim of improving and smartening up 

the school uniform.  This committee 

consists of a parent representative, a 

teacher representative, a governor 

representative and myself. This time we 

met to look at how our uniform now looks, 

what is working well and if there are any 

changes we want to make to improve 

things further.  Miss Smith has also taken 

the views of our school council so that the 

children also have a say in any decisions 

made. Any changes will come into effect 

from September but in the meantime, 

please can you ensure that your child has 

black school shoes (no boots please) and 

if they wear tights, that they are grey, in 

line with our school uniform requirements. 

Overall, we are very pleased with how 

smart and well presented the children are 

on a daily basis.  Thank you. 

Finally, it is great to see so many children 

making the extra effort to walk on Fridays 

and, for many, parking in the village and 

walking from there.  Keep it up! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



NSPCC 

The children in Oaks class (Y5/6) took part in a 
workshop on Wednesday afternoon about keeping 

safe.  This was led by the NSPCC and we were 
also joined by our safeguarding governor, Mrs 

Tumman.  Parents of Y5/6 children, please see the 
accompanying letter for further information about 

this. 

200 club winners 

Congratulations to Barbara Imbert, Rodney Benfield and 
Karyn Panting who each won £10 in January’s 200 

club. 

Young Art 

We are extending the deadline for this  

until 9am on Monday morning (6th Feb).  If  

your child has not yet completed his/her  

piece on the theme of, ‘The world around 

 us’, please do encourage him/her 

 to participate.  We would love 

 to have some winners with their 

art work displayed at the Ashmolean in May. 


